1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - August 8, 2018

By Taraval Station August 08, 2018 | 3:12 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Back-to-school time is around the corner. Make sure you include safety plans as you prepare for the new semester. Obey all traffic laws. San Francisco State University students who are moving into Parkmerced, make sure you keep an eye on your belongings while moving into your new apartment or dormitory.

In this issue, you will find information on events that are happening in our district and around the city. This issue also contains the current crime statistics for robbery, burglary and theft from vehicles.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

San Francisco Police Department Releases Video to Raise Awareness About Blessing Scams 25-016

January 30, 2025 | 9:43 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SVU Sgt. Michael Horan Recognized for Identifying a High-Profile Murder Suspect 25-015 January 30, 2025 | 8:49 PM Events Featured Officer of the Month Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

$\frac{SFPD\ Officers\ Awarded\ for\ Tracking\ Down\ Stolen\ Vehicle,\ Arresting\ Violent\ Suspect\ 25-014}{014}$

January 30, 2025 | 10:45 AM Featured Officer of the Month Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Underground Gambling Operations in the Tenderloin 25-013

January 29, 2025 | 5:00 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release